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HOLIDAY HEALTH 
 

February 2016 
 
In case of the outbreak of a viral disease we would like to monitor the movements of all the girls over the 
half term holiday break.  Please can you answer the questions below and return to Surgery by post or 
preferably by email to surgery@heathfieldschool.net by the beginning of the new half term 
 
 
Daughter’s Name:   ..................................................................  Form:     .................................................... 
 
1. During the holidays, has your daughter visited any countries outside the UK? 

 
 
 
 

2. During the holidays, have there been any visits to your local doctor or hospital? If so, please give 
diagnosis and any treatment prescribed. 

 
 
 
 
3. Is your daughter taking any new medication? Will she require more to be prescribed by the school 

doctor? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:   ......................................................... 
 
 
Parent’s Signature:  ......................................................................  
 
 
If you are planning a holiday for which travel immunisations are required, please give the Medical 
Department as much notice as possible. 
 
NB. No pupil is allowed to keep any medication, including across the counter medicines, without prior 
discussion with the Medical Department. 
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